
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
DIGOS CITY DIVISION 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

 

 
Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City (8002) 
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396 
 

 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
CID-2022-101 

 

To : CID Chief 
Education Program Supervisor- LRMS 

Education Program Supervisor -AP 
 

Subject : ATTENDANCE TO MEETING WITH LENOVO PHILIPPINES 
 

Date : October 26, 2022 

 

 
In reference to the attached invitation letter of Lenovo Philippines dated 

October 21, 2022, this office informs the identified participants to attend the meeting 

by the Lenovo Philippines on October 28, 2022, at Dusit Thani Hotel, Davao City.  

The meeting aims to provide Lenovo Philippines ample time to showcase the 
wide-range education solutions to maximize the use of Lenovo devices distributed to 

schools for the learners. 

The participants to this activity are the Education Program Supervisors in 

LRMS and Araling Panlipunan, namely: Mishel Cadungog and Gervasio Salinas, Jr..  

Meals and snacks, transportation, and all other expenses relative to the 

conduct of this activity will be charged against Division MOOE subject to the usual 

government accounting and auditing rules and regulations. 

For information and compliance.  

 

    For and in the absence of the 
    Schools Division Superintendent  

  
  

 BEVERLY S. DAUGDAUG, EdD 

  Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division 
 Officer-In-Charge 

  
  
Enclosed: As stated. 

 
CID/mcc 
 
 
 
 



Lenovo.com 10/F,llth Corporate Center
llth Avenue cor.  Bonifacio
Triangle, BGC, Taguig,  PH

Oct 21, 2022

To: Ms.  Cristy C. Epe

Superintendent

Department of Education

Regional Office Xl

Dear Ms. Epe,
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Greetings from Lenovo Philippines!

We, at Lenovo, believes in ensuring access to quality education for the Filipinos.

As we're in the beginning of this educational transformation, we would like to showcase our wide range of
education solutions and devices to help broaden our customer's experience and knowledge on the hyflex
learning, end computing devices and education software solutions that will be needed in this process.

Our event is scheduled on October 28, 2022 and we would like to invite your good office to participate.

Through this event, we hope to showcase how Lenovo can be your next partner in providing the best
quality education for the nation.   Hoping you're your favorable response.

s'ncife

Sharon Maraguinot
Key Accounts Manager for Education
Lenovo Philippines


